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September 14, 2011 

 

 

NOTICE OF PENALTY REDUCTION 

 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Penalty Assessment Against Redneck Limo Service, LLC, 

Docket TE-110749 

 

On May 18, 2011, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a penalty assessment against Redneck Limo Service, LLC 

(Redneck Limo or Company) in the amount of $200 for failing to comply with the 

reporting requirement in WAC 480-30-071 for the second consecutive year.   

 

Commission Staff (Staff) subsequently became aware that Redneck Limo changed 

ownership during 2010.  Staff believes that the Company should not be held responsible 

for past management actions and recommends that the penalty assessment be reduced to 

$100. 

 

The Commission accepts Staff’s recommendation and reduces the penalty assessment 

against Redneck Limo to $100.  The Company paid this penalty amount on September 1, 

2011, and is currently in compliance with the reporting requirement in WAC 480-30-071.  

Accordingly, this docket is closed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

GREGORY J. KOPTA 

Director, Administrative Law Division 


